
Tisbury Community Area Youth Network Meeting 

Thursday 22st January 2015  

The Sports Centre, Tisbury 

  

Present: Jacob, Kieran, Robyn, Jimmy, Tony, Bridget, Rob, Sally, Becca, Mel, Felicity, Jenny, 

Nicola 

Apols: Simon 

  

  Action Name 

Facebook and Surveys 
Nicola explained the need for a survey to form the basis of a Needs 

Assessment.  The Tisbury Youth Network Facebook page has been 

set up and could be a more accessible route for young people to 

access the on-line Survey. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tisbury-Local-Youth-

Network/1374270569549020 

  

Circulate the Facebook 

link and encourage ‘likes’ 

and completion of survey 

  

All 

      

St John’s Youth Club 
Becca provided an update from St John’s youth club that has been 

running successfully since summer 2014.  Issues with the behaviour 

of some of those attending has led a decision to close the club in its 

current format, and re-open with a new focus.  There will be a faith-

focus, although the club will be open to all young people regardless 

of their religious affiliation.  There will be a focus on discussion and 

community volunteering, as well as continuing the existing craft and 

games.  The Club will be operating fortnightly on a Friday evening 

from the Hinton Hall. 

  
Set up the club on 

‘RunAClub’ to create the 

policies and ground rules 

etc. 

  

Training session on 

managing difficult 

behaviour 

  
Becca & 

Nicola 

  

  

Nicola & 

youth 

work 

colleagues 

  

Open Access Youth Club 
From the discussions with young people at the last ChatLYN meeting 

it is clear that there is a strong desire to establish an open Youth 

Club in Tisbury.  The Parish Council are willing to fund one paid 

worker, and community volunteers have come forward to support 

the initiative.  The current stumbling block is finding suitable 

premises, and a number of options are being investigated by Cllr 

Dene and Nicola.  Two members of the meeting also had ideas that 

they will look into. 

Nicola has been putting out feelers for possible Youth Workers for 

the role, and will work with Sandra (Clerk to the Parish Council) and 

Simon (Parish Council Youth Rep) to progress this.  Nicola will also 

continue to engage volunteers for the project, and will meet with 

Jenny to support this. 

  

Enquire about use of the 

Fire Station 

  

Enquire about Catholic 

Church Parish rooms 

  

Clarify cost of renting a 

light industrial  

  

Look at possibility of 

purchasing two containers 

  

Volunteer meeting 

  
Bridget 

  

  

Jenny 

  

  

Nicola 

  

  

Tony 

  

Jenny & 

Nicola 

  

Skatepark 
Tony updated the meeting on the current position of the Skatepark.  

The funding for this is with the Parish Council, and they are 

currently working to find a suitable site and obtain the necessary 

Planning Permission. 

  

Meeting with Chief 

Planner 

  
Tony 

  

After-school Transport 
Nicola is moving forward the suggestion from the last meeting that 

a late bus is provided to enable students to stay at school for After 

  

Create and post 

questionnaire link on the 

  

Nicola 



School Activities.    Need to establish the numbers of young people 

interested in using this, if it was made available. 

  

Facebook page 

  

Cycle Club 
One of the suggestions from the young people at the last meeting 

was to form a Cycle Club.  As the meeting had already over-run 

Nicola has agreed to work directly with young people on developing 

this idea. 

  

Meeting to progress Cycle 

Club 

  
Jacob, 

Kieran & 

Nicola 

  

Music and Drama offers 
Nicola raised the need to find a local person to support the planned 

music and drama workshops that have already been secured.   

  

Meet to disuss further 

  

Mel 

Nicola 

  

LYN Management Group 
The Tisbury Community Area representatives on the LYN will be: 

Mrs Jenny Cunliffe, Jacob Hulland, Kieran Hatton and Robyn 

Windust. They will attend the first LYN Management meeting on 

Wednesday 25
th

 February at 7.30pm Hinton Hall, Tisbury. 

  

Advise CAM of the names 

  

  

Nicola 

  

Meetings 
The Tisbury Community Area LYN will meet bi-monthly (March, 

May, July etc) from 6.30 – 8pm. 

  

Fix and circulate dates, 

and book venue. 

  

Nicola 

      

 


